
Please ensure you download pictures to see this newsletter. If you would 
like to view a PDF version, this will be made available on the SSCP 

website here. 
Has this newsletter been forwarded to you? 

Make sure you never miss this newsletter by signing up to receive them straight to 
your inbox. You can do so by clicking here. 

Voice of the Child tools 
Our multi-agency audit looking at the Voice of the Child 
highlighted the need for practitioners to have more tools 
which could help them to capture the Voice of the Child. 
These tools have been developed and tested with some 
schools within Solihull and are now live on the SSCP 
website for practitioners across any agency to use. The 
tools can all be found here. If you have any suggestions 
for other tools or any additional feedback, let us know by 
emailing sscp@solihull.gov.uk. 

SSCP Training 2024-25 
Our full multi-agency training programme is now live for 2024/25. Our training 
courses cover a range of topics and themes and include up to date research and 
learning from local and national CSPRs as well as learning from audits. The full 
training programme can be found here. 

Exploitation and Missing Team Briefings 
The Exploitation and Missing Team (EMT) will be hosting briefings in the Loft 
(Bluebell Centre, West Mall, Chelmsley Wood Shopping Centre, Solihull, B37 
5TN) on 16/07/24 from 2pm until 5pm. 
These briefings will explore the role of the EMT including information about our 
exploitation screening tool (EST), our exploitation hub and our Multi Agency Adult 
and Child Exploitation (MAACE) meetings. We will also discuss the role of our daily 
exploitation duty workers, our missing triage (MT) meetings and Return Home 
Conversations (RHC). This will be an opportunity for teams to ask any queries and 
have an update on changes in the team, including our group sessions we are 
hosting in schools. 

SIAS Alcohol Awareness Week 
SIAS are hosting a number of programme 
days and fundraising events to mark Alcohol 
Awareness Week. 
Tuesday 2nd July 10am-3pm - SIAS Open 
Day: for those who would like to take a look 
inside SIAS and find out more about what 
they do. 
Thursday 4th July 10am-3pm - SIAS 
Wellbeing Day: all are welcome to join in on a 
range of wellbeing activities including 
breathwork workshops and yoga! 
Friday 5th July - SIAS staff are working in 
partnership with Help Harry Help Others, to 
raise awareness of the links between Alcohol 
and Cancer through raising money by 
undertaking a 72 hole golf marathon. More 
information can be found here. 

If you have any comments or suggestions for the SSCP Newsletter, please email: 
sscp@solihull.gov.uk 
For more useful information, advice and guidance, please 
visit https://www.safeguardingsolihull.org.uk/lscp/ 
To access multi-agency training provided by the SSCP, please 
visit https://training.solihulllscp.co.uk/Learning-and-Development.aspx 
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